
Department of Toxic Substances Control 

Matthew Rodriquez 
Secretary for 

Environmental Protection 

November 16, 2016 

Mr. Greg Haet 

Barbara A. Lee, Director 
700 Heinz Avenue 

Berkeley, California 94710-2721 

EH&S Associate Director, Environmental Protection 
Office of Environment, Health & Safety 
University of California, Berkeley 
University Hall, 3rd Floor, #1150 
Berkeley, California 94720 

Dear Mr. Haet: 

Edmund G. Brown Jr. 
Governor 

The Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC) received your proposed three 
year calendar for implementation of activities at the Richmond Field Station Site, located 
at 1301 South 45th Street, Richmond, California. DTSC has reviewed the calendar, 
which covers fiscal years 2016/2017, 2017/2018 and 2018/2019 and has no comments; 
therefore, you proposed schedule is approved . 

If you have any questions, please contact me at lynn.nakashima@dtsc.ca.gov or (510) 
540-3839. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Lynn Nakashima, Project Manager 
Senior Hazardous Substances Scientist 
Brownfields and Environmental 

Restoration Program 
Berkeley Office - Cleanup Operations 

cc: Karl Hans 
University of California, Berkeley 
Environmental Health & Safety 
317 University Hall, No 1150 
Berkeley, California 94720 
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